
 
 

  
 
 
 
DATE:  August 13, 2013   
 

TO:  Jennifer Spitzer, Principal   
 

SUBJECT:  B. B. Owen ES - IAQ - Air Test - Library   
 
I have made a P.O. request to Air Test the Library at the later part of this week.  We 
should have the results back by the first part of next week. 
 
If you have any questions, please let me know. 
 
Thanks, 
Paul 
 
Paul Siddall 
Special Projects Manager (IAQ)  
Facility Services 
Lewisville ISD 
469-446-8882 
 
 
  
  
 
  
  
 


